
June 29, 2020


Dear Ms. Angelo and Mr. Curtis,


On behalf of the Mendocino Coast Chamber of Commerce, I’m writing to let you 
know that we support the Mendocino WineGrowers, Inc.’s request that the County 
remove one sentence from the COVID-19 Reopening Business Self Certification.  We 
appreciate their efforts in obtaining legal counsel regarding this issue and leading the 
way towards this request for revision.

 

Our organization has received numerous concerns regarding the language of the 
liability clause which all businesses must agree upon prior to reopening.  This 
change would go far in building further confidence in the process we are working as 
a team to recommend. 

 

Additionally, we feel that they should be allowed to sign a revised version that 
eliminates the problematic language.  

 

We support our businesses and the economic resilience of our communities.   It is 
our strong belief that your team consider our request.

 

Please contact me with any questions.


Best regards,


Sharon Davis

Chief Executive Officer

Mendocino Coast Chamber of Commerce

Our location 
217 S. Main Street

Fort Bragg, CA 95437


Our phone 
707.961.6300


Our email 
chamber@mcn.org


Our website 
www.mendocinocoast.com
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